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Dear Mr Haddad,

Re:  Section 75W Modification 2 Application to Major Project MP 09_0200
VEHICLE AND PEDESTRIAN SAFETY PROJECT at the Sydney Opera House

This application is sent to you on behalf of the Minister for Planning for a modification under
s75W of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 to Major Project Approval

MPO9_0200 relating to The Sydney Opera House Vehicle and Pedestrian Safety (VAPS)
Project.

This is the second Section 75W Modification application, the first was approved on the 20"
February 2012.

This application is for minor modifications to the approved proposal including:

1. An additional pedestrian tunnel at basement level,

2. Changes to the balustrade and precast cladding surrounding the vehicle entry ramp
and adjacent to the Tarpeian Wall; and

3. Changes to the design and location of the Gate house.

This application includes the following documentation:
«  Envircnmental Assessment Report;
* Architectural Statement, including attached drawings; and,

* Heritage Report.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Margo Kouvaris —
Design Manager VAPS on 02 9250 7717, or the undersigned on 02 9250 7178.

Yours faithfully
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Greg McTaggart
Director, Building Development & Maintenance

on behalf of the Sydney Opera House Trust
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